
 
 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 

Please be informed that the following hotlines are temporarily out of service due to the 
on-going relocation of Corporate and Partnership Registration Division (“CPRD”) and Financial 
Analysis and Audit Division (“FAAD”) of Company Registration and Monitoring Department to the 
5th Floor of the SEC Headquarters Building:  

 
1. 8818-9225 – CPRD  
2. 8818-5922 – FAAD  

 
We will provide an update once the hotlines are fully operational. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and patience. 


